
 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers  
 
Date:   March 21, 2022 
 
Subject:  March issue of our provider newsletter, Connections, now online! 

 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania is pleased to announce the availability of the first edition of our 
provider newsletter, Connections. 
 
Connections is your link to important provider news, updates, and resources. We hope your 
practice finds this edition informative, and we welcome any comments or suggestions you may 
have. Contact us at provider.communications@amerihealthcaritaspa.com. 
 
Highlights of this edition include: 
 

 New Medical Assistance bulletins (MABs) announcing newly created Current Procedural 
Terminology (CPT) codes for the administration of SARS-CoV-2 vaccines 

 An important message from our Market Chief Medical Officer: Appropriate antibiotic 
utilization affects us all 

 Postpartum home visits and Pregnancy, Baby, and Young Child Home Visiting Program 
 Prior authorization submission tips 
 Dental care — work with us to promote annual dental visits to our members 
 Provider credentialing rights and responsibilities 

 
To view the newsletter, go to www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com > Providers > Communications 
> Provider Newsletters.  


